


Sr VP Worldwide Product Marketing

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Donahoe, John" <
Date: October 30, 2009 8:34:08 PM PDT
To: Ron Johnson <  

Cc: "Bedier, Osama" <
Subject: FW: Apple contact

Ron and Peter,
 
Thanks for taking the time to meet yesterday.    Peter -- I appreciated your 
feedback about the history of Paypal-Apple discussions and will commit to a 
‘fresh start’ to any relationship.
 
I am following up with our current contact for the Paypal Platform.  As I 
mentioned following our Developer’s Conference next week we anticipate that 
there will be a growing number of developers adding Paypal into their iPhone 
applications and would like to find a way to add this application to the iPhone 
SDK.  If you have any suggestions who the right person for Paypal to coordinate 
with, please let me know.
 
Thanks
 
John
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